May 17, 2024 TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP 9:00 AM

PRESENT: Greg Reuter-Supervisor, Patty Bikowsky-Deputy Supervisor, Brad Dixon- Councilpersons; Tina
Livermore-Town Clerk, Larry Cesario-Code Oftice, Doug Waterman- Planning Board Chairman,
John Mancino & David Young- Planning Board Reps, Gary Anderson- Board of Appeals Rep,
Nadine Bell- Town Attorney and 1 guest.

Supervisor Greg Reuter opened the meeting at 9:00 AM with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Patty Bikowsky made the motion seconded by Greg Reuter to start the workshop. Motion carried.
Nadine Bell, Town Attorney, started the meeting to discuss our existing comprehensive plan.
Members of the Town Board, Planning Board, Codes Officer and Board of Appeals attended the

workshop. She suggested that we set up 2 committees.

Ist-Work on the proposed amendment to the Comprehensive Plan.
2nd- Will work on improving the definitions on our Land Use Regulations

At a later date the Board Members will reconvene to discuss their findings.

ADJOURNMENT: Patty Bikowsky made a motion seconded by Greg Reuter to adjourn the meeting. Motion
carried. The meeting adjourned at 10:30 AM

Respectfully submitted,
Tina Livermore, Town Clerk



